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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

UPDATE 7: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE  
 
July 13, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

The labor strike for the ports of Vancouver and Prince Rupert in Western Canada came to an end on 

Thursday as the ILWU Canada and the BCMEA agreed on a tentative four-year contract. The 

agreement is subject to ratification by both parties, and the ports are now working towards resuming 

normal operations. The marine terminals at both ports will be open for the Thursday evening shift. 

For more information, please go to:  

 JOC.com: Western Canada port strike ends after deal reached on tentative four-year contract 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.joc.com/article/western-canada-port-strike-ends-after-deal-reached-tentative-four-year-contract_20230713.html

